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Call for a hot sensual 
rubdown by a sexy girl or
guy.  Couples welcome.

NOT AN AGENCY

(360) 907-9282
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Special
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957-9611
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SHE-MALES
Tran-Sexuals

D I S C R E E T  &  C O N F I D E N T I A L

222-5700

As
Seen
on
TV

L E G A L I N Q U I R I E S O N L Y
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a 
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SHE-MALES
TransSexuals

‘Portland’s largest selection of 
functional She-Males living as women!’

PASSABLE MODELS
HERMAPHRODITE

SUBMISSIVE
DOMINATE
FETISHES

D I S C R E E T  &  C O N F I D E N T I A L

222-5700
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T O N Y
G.F.E.
incall

outcall
Independent

24/7
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featuring
Ricki

Get ready for the 
ride of your life!

NNoo RegretsRegrets
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✶ After Hours II ✶

((550033((550033)))) 228844--33221144228844--33221144
(direct)

witwit h h Chase MarieChase Marie
"por"porn starlet"n starlet"

24/7 24/7 ✶✶ Not An AgencyNot An Agency

Incall/OutcallIncall/Outcall

Beautiful, Elegant and TBeautiful, Elegant and Talentedalented

SHE-MALES
Tran-Sexuals

D I S C R E E T  &  C O N F I D E N T I A L
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SHE-MALES
TransSexuals

‘Portland’s largest selection of 
functional She-Males living as women!’

PASSABLE MODELS
HERMAPHRODITE

SUBMISSIVE
DOMINATE
FETISHES

D I S C R E E T  &  C O N F I D E N T I A L

222-5700
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Cum let me

pleasure you!!!

Young, Ready & Available.

Ask for Lacie, baby...

503.256.0849
24/7 • Not an agency

“fu l l  s e rv i c e”
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ANYTHING GOES
Hi, my name is Keiara.  I am a very, very horny, young
woman.  I'm looking for a bi male or a bi female or both
to have fun with.  Please leave a message and I'll get
back to you as soon as possible. Box #2204

Hey there this is Roxy.  I love to try new things and new
people.  If you know what I mean?  I love men but am
into women as well.  I like to be in control at all times.  I
look sweet and innocent, but I really am a hard ass.  One
of my favorite tools is my strap-on.  I love to bend a
wimp over and go to work.  Let Roxy open you up. Box
#388828

My name is KiKi and I just love to have sex.  I am bisex-
ual and I like women who have piercings, because I have
one on my clit and I love to show it off.  I want a girl
who is sexy and fun and it doesn't have to be just sex.
We can hang out and go shopping together too.  So if
you like me so far leave me a message and I don't mind
if you have a boyfriend because I have one too but we
are not getting along right now. Box #503562

Hey there, this is Kora.  I'm a curious 19 year old that
loves to explore sex.  When my parents are away I use
their house to have parties that usually end up as orgies.
I have never been with an older man or woman but I am
very eager to try. Box #966534

I have such a foot fetish.  I spend hours putting lotion on
them everyday and I love to soak my feet in milk and
different fruits.  I broke up with my boyfriend because
he thought it was gross but I think it's sexy, he also
hated me to wear high heels all around the house he was
just no fun and got on my nerves so I want to meet
someone new. Box #252576

Ever since college I have always been dominant.  I am
used to being in control sexually an wearing the pants.  I
guess you could say for me it is second nature and I love
to look at sexy men and women.  I work in a shoe store
part time but I have to be professional so I never meet
anyone.  I'm bisexual and I like to use handcuffs and dil-
dos.  I have short black hair and I don't like the super
model type. Box #357288

I am Mistress Felicia.  I prefer to speak with obedient
slaves no matter what gender.  I love to feminize mascu-
line men and the thought of a hot sexy woman's body at
my mercy and beck and call excites me like no other.
Give me a call and perhaps I'll give you a chance to sub-
mit to the best. Box #534174

Mistress Jade should not be kept waiting.  I am a tall
dark domina who loves complete control.  My office is
well equipped with cages, whips, clamps, gags and
sophisticated gadgets such as a wheel of torture and an
X-frame.  Come have a "vanilla" sex experience with a
lifestyle dominatrix. Box #616841

My name is Rachel and I just got over a break up so I
want to have a totally different relationship.  I am domi-
nant and would love a guy or girl, the more the merrier
to have phone fun or something really hot in person.  I
just like to have choices and having both always makes
my pussy wet.  I am an average looking blonde with blue
eyes but I have a nice ass. Box #639648

Hello this is Missy.  I am a tall sexy blonde who loves to
please my Master.  I just moved out west and I'm without
guidance.  I am interested in someone who is not afraid
to put their foot down and punish me when necessary.
Please master, give Missy a chance. Box #656734

This is Pamela.  I was born to dictate and never follow
rules.  I am an imperial head mistress and desire only
the most subservient slaves.  I am not anyone that you
should play with.  I am a perfect 10 as far as looks go,
long blonde hair, bright blue eyes, 36-D tits, come on
you get the point.  I have tons of toys for my pleasure,
and you will have to find that out. Box #732120

I am a divorced mother of three and it's time to admit
what I really want.  I am bisexual and very dominant.  I
have short hair and I am shaved all over and now that I
am single I want to have my cake and eat it too.  I am
very clean and open minded.  I have experience with
men so I really would like to meet some women who do
not have that much experience with women so that we
will be comfortable with each other and I would love for
men to respond also. Box #862547

Hi, my name is Terry.  I'm 26 and have just recently in
the last couple of years got into wearing women's cloth-
ing.  I know I look very sexy in heels and stockings.  I
would like to meet someone who's more experienced.
Box #3486

Single, white, bi, female, 5'4, 110 lbs, dominant, dark
haired goddess wants to correspond or meet with fit and
attractive female submissives who's interests include
strict B&D, sensory deprivation, teasing, torture, enemas,
forced anal worship and servitude. Box #9157

Hi, my name is Stephanie.  I'm a very sexy, gorgeous,
feminine transvestite.  I'm seeking other transvestites
and dominant females to help me with my feminization.
I have over 400 pairs of silky sexy panties.  I can be
submissive or dominant and I would love to correspond
with other TV's and get together for some feminine dress
up. I'm wearing silk panties, a garter belt and stockings
right now.  I love being a slave and dressing up in lin-
gerie. Box #99000

I am Alexa, the stunning foot goddess.  I stand 5'11"
and I am a very busty brunette, measuring 36DD-25-36.
I will step on you with my 6" heels and squeeze you into
submission.  Lick my soft foot sole while I step on your
face.  I command you to worship my perfectly pedicured,
high arched, size 9 feet. Box #4033

Interested in a little water-play?  Well I love golden
showers.  I'm Leia, a sexy 25 year old with 36DD
breasts, tight nipples and a very firm ass.  Wanna spread
your golden cream all over my hot body?  I'm waiting
for you. Box #864240
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AVAILABLE MEN
Hi, this is Michael and I'm 6' tall, muscular, broad shoul-
ders and handsome.  I'm looking for some sexual after-
noon delights. Box #4592

White male, 39 years old, very dominant.  6'2", brown
hair, hazel eyes. I'm looking for a slave.  To do anything
I want whenever I want, however I want.  Also, to be into
B&D occasionally. Box #4838

Hello this is Mike.  I'm 6', 170.  I'm looking for some
ladies to enjoy oral sex with, get off on the phone.  Give
me a call. Box #9071

White male, 50, good-looking and easy going desires
very overweight lady to adore in a long term relation-
ship. I smoke, light drinker, work nights. If you enjoy
being pampered, bathed, wiped, receiving oral dressed
and undressed lotion massages, hair combed, living with
me in my studio apartment with a laid back lifestyle. Box
#9180

Sexy, 30 year old, single, white male.  Looking to meet a
really, really hot, delicious, tasteful woman for a sam-
pling in many different ways. If this is what you are into
get back to me. Box #9715
Hi this is David.  I'm a 30 year old white male and I
enjoy discussing sexual fantasies over the phone with
younger women. I enjoy sharing fantasies or just simply
discussing sex with women.  If interested or curious,
please give me a call.  I'd love to hear from you soon.
Box #1717

My name is Randy.  I'm 35 years old, 6'2", 195 lbs.  I'm
physically fit, married.  My wife does not swing and defi-
nitely does not know anything about this.  I'm interested
in married or single females for some fun on the side. It
could be very hot or it could be just something mild.  I'm
very good orally.  I have very good staying power. It
needs to be very confidential. Box #1929

Hi, my name is Tim.  I'm 28 years old.  I'm tall, tan, I
have dark hair and green eyes.  I love to get very kinky.
I like a girl who likes tongue all over her backside.  I like
anal sex and I like to spank a girl who has a nice, tight
ass.  So, if you have long legs and a nice ass, give me a
call. Box #2215

Hi, my name is Camillo.  I'm 5'7", black hair, brown
eyes, 140lbs., medium build.  I'm Hispanic.  I'm looking
for hot, horny girls out there or couples, who want to get
into a threesome or foursomes.  I like to satisfy and fuck.
Box #2274

Hi ladies, this is Robert.  I'm 25 years old, blond hair,
brown eyes, 5'9", 150lbs., 7" cock.  I'd love to bend you
over and do it doggie style.  I'd love for you to suck on
my cock.  I can feel my cock going in your pussy.  Give
me a call and we can fuck baby. Box #2567

My name is Luiz.  I'm an African-American male.  I'm 28
years old and interested in meeting gorgeous, uninhibit-
ed, well endowed, full-figured women who love to be
caressed and held.  I love the toes the elbows and the
asshole. Box #3797

Hi ladies.  My name is Dave.  I'm 31 years old, married,
white male. I'm looking to have a hot, erotic fuck ses-
sion.  I want to have some sex.  I also want to have
some sex over the phone.  I'm very good at both.  I
would love to meet you. Box #4028

My name is Buzz.  I'm 6'0", 180 lbs., cross-dresser.
Interested in other cross-dressers and she-males.  I'm a
very willing slave, ready to serve.  Please give me a call.
I'm very bi-sexual. Box #1812

My name is Thomas.  I'm 26 years old.  I am 5'11", I
weigh 165 lbs. and have long black hair and brown eyes.
I am a submissive, bi-sexual male.  I am looking for a
master or mistress to properly train me.  I'm new to the
world.  I am willing and eager to please and I am look-
ing forward to hearing from you. Box #2170

AVAILABLE WOMEN
Hi guys.  I'm Joy, a 20 year old coed who is very bored
with the guys my age.  Are you a mature man with a
love for a hot young girl with long sexy legs?  I have a
firm tight ass that loves to be spanked and a real knack
for sucking a hard meaty cock. I'm waiting for you. Box
#284839

My private school uniform is too short....I need a profes-
sor who will pull out the ruler and show this naughty col-
lege student some discipline!  I'm 20 years old. I have a
slim build and a lovely smooth, bouncy butt.  I do not
behave and I bet you can't show me my place over your
knee. Box #631993

Hi, I'm Carly.  I am tight and totally hot!  I am looking
for a guy who is adventurous and kinky and can deep it
going for hours.  I love role playing and dressing up for
you.  I am also into light S&M.  Let's explore it together.
Box #633993

Hi my name is Sabrina.  I have been waiting for the per-
fect man to sweep me off of my feet.  I finally figured
out it's not going to happen.  I am placing this ad to
meet someone who is caring, generous, and sexually
inclined.  I don't think that is too much to ask for, only
because I am all of those things as well. Box #658860

Hi, I'm Faith, a hot and horny attractive female, looking
for a sexy, high energy guy.  I like sucking and fucking
and I love experienced men.  I have long blonde hair
and a great body. Box #663251

Hi, this is Cynthia.  I am a busty strawberry blonde with
big brown eyes.  I just can't seem to meet Mr. Right.  I
have a killer figure because I am an aerobics instructor
and I just want a sexy man who can help me work off
some of this energy.  I also have a cute roommate who
thinks I need to get out and shake my ass more but I
would rather talk to you. Box #672921

I'm here all alone with only a pink lace thong covering
my hot little box.  I love masturbating in front of an
audience.  Wanna see my private performance? Box
#288955

I've been blessed with big tits and a tight ass.  I love oral
and anal. I am looking for a man who can fill me up.  If
that's you, please call me.  My name is Rachel. Box
#290514
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AVAILABLE WOMEN
I am a very petite blonde who loves steamy conversa-
tion.  I am very open minded and I love all kinds of
things.  I want a man who is fun an doesn't mind getting
a little dirty because I am certainly a handful.  I am 27
but I look a couple of years younger. Box #236846

My name is Marissa and I'm naughty, but nice.  The girl
next door type, but with a body that is anything but
innocent.  I am definitely into oral and looking for a will-
ing partner.  Trust me, I'm that good. Box #246976

Hello, this is Missy.  I am a tall sexy blonde that loves
sex.  I am into anything that will make me cum and is
safe and clean.  Actually I do like to get dirty sometimes.
I have had some of the hottest experiences known to
men and I would love to share them with the right per-
son. Box #278504

This is Tara.  I am looking for a creative man that likes to
try new things.  I am an artist that loves to paint.  There
are so many things we can do together on and off can-
vas.  Let's get wild. Box #292142

Hello this is Sarah.  I am extremely hot and naughty.  I
need to be punished sometime and that is when I like to
be spanked.  A nice strong hand across my bottom as I
lay across your lap can make me cum.  I am very eager
to talk with someone about this because I am always
afraid to introduce my fetish to any of my present sex
partners.  If you are into spanking hot young girls or
getting spanked by a hot young girl, give me a call. Box
#297666

I'm a housewife that needs some fun.  My husband
works all the time and he certainly doesn't give me
enough attention.  I would full time as well as do all the
housework.  I want to unwind with someone who is look-
ing for a good time.  My neighbors are all boring so
there is nothing for me to do where I live.  I hope we can
talk soon. Box #327782

They say a hard man is good to find, and if so, I'm still
looking for one who's always hard.  I'm always ready,
but most men aren't ready for an insatiable woman who
loves to suck as much as I do. Box #344915

This is Karen and I am a professional Mistress.  I just
moved to a new state so I am starting all over again.  I
guess I am looking for men who want to be dominated
but don't exactly know what it is all about.  I love to
teach you how to be a good boy and I do it out of my
own apartment so I am very picky.  if you want to talk to
me leave a message in my box. Box #405690

My name is Shannon and I love to talk over the phone.  I
have long brown hair and pretty blue eyes.  I love to
wear lingerie and lay in my big canopy bed while I listen
to your sexy voice.  I'm just an outgoing girl who loves
to entertain and be entertained.  Do you want to get to
know me better.  What are you waiting for because I'm
waiting for you. Box #428625

Hello boys I am Vanessa, an exotic dancer that recently
retired.  I am 24 and love men that have tattoos and
body piercing.  My tongue, clitoris, and nipples are
pierced and I love body are.  I have a nice smooth com-
plexion with a blend of colors on my lower back down to
my ass.  I just have one beautiful piece.  I would to share
more with you especially how I receive maximum plea-
sure from my piercing. Box #792874

Hi my name is Shana, I have a boyfriend but he is never
around and he is always hanging out with his friends.  I
want a man who will make me his priority and show me
a lot of attention.  I have a very high sex drive and I just
want to get off without having to use a dildo.  I like
almost anything as long as it's safe sex.  Did I mention
how oral I am? Box #812976

My name is Danielle and I'm looking for a guy who just
wants to have fun.  I just broke up with my high school
sweetheart and I do not want to be tied down anymore.
Well maybe just for fun.  I'm 22 years old and design
and model lingerie for a living. I'm 5'5", slim and I have
dark brown hair and green eyes.  If you're a hot guy
between 21 and 45 and just looking for a good time,
give me a message.  Maybe we'll make a match. Box
#820196

Hi my name is Mandy.  I'm 21 years old and ready to
have some fun with a guy that loves to play games.  I'm
really into hot phone sex and my imagination can really
get wild.  Interested?  Give Mandy a call. Box #949490

I'm your typical everyday girl, who knows that a man's
sole purpose is to please a woman.  I look very harmless
and few can tell that I love to use men as nothing more
than fuck toys.  I can be sweet at times, but often I'm
bitchy.  Looking forward to using you, so call me and
make it fast! Box #954193

My name is Trisha and I am in school right now and I
work part time.  I am 26 and I want a man who is a little
older than me, I just love salt and pepper hair.  Men who
are my age bore me so I love to party with older men.  I
have long black hair and green eyes.  People tell me I
am very sexy but I guess you would have to judge that
for yourself. Box #956686

Hi, this is Brittany.  I am 5'11" and have been a runway
model for three years.  I am a fun, spontaneous, party
girl that never has time to explore my sexuality.  I love
men that are into my legs and feet.  I constantly get
pedicures.  I am looking for a man that can take care of
my feet.  I would love to model pantyhose, thigh-high
stockings with garters, and open toe stilettos for the right
man.  If you can get into this call me, Brittany.  I am
willing to try anything once. Box #429393

Hello this is Michelle.  I am actually looking for a certain
type of man.  I am 5'2" and 106 lbs.  I love to feel like
a woman an only a big man can do that for me.  The
bigger, the better!  I fantasize of a life size teddy bear,
every night I masturbate.  If you are my type, please
dial my box. Box #434610

Hello, I'm Sasha.  I want to train you to be a good boy.
I will teach you how to please me and in return you will
enjoy more pleasure than you have ever known.  I am
tall and curvy with big tits.  You should be attractive and
willing. Box #436309

Hi, I'm Valerie and I'm into fun and fantasies.  Why
don't you call and tell me your most outrageous fantasy
and let me be part of it?  Together I bet we could make it
come true. Box #449975
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AVAILABLE WOMEN
This is Bobbie and I love to be in control.  At work every-
one say I am a bitch and it's true.  Everything has to be
my way especially when it comes to sex.  I love to cum
over and over again and I like to see your face between
my legs for as long as I want it there.  I don't care if you
have a girlfriend I just want to be satisfied and have you
buy me pretty things. Box #494192

Hello, my name is Kathy.  I have been single for the past
8 months. After our break up, I have been releasing my
tension in the gym.  I am so proud of my new body and
would love to share it with someone.  Maybe we could do
some warm up exercises together. Box #502905

My name is Shelley and I have five piercings, I know
that's a lot but when I got one I just couldn't stop it was
so addictive.  I can't lie about it my sex life is so much
better.  I hope you have some too because I just know
they feel so good and I know you like it.  I want some-
one who doesn't think I'm a freak and will play with my
piercings because they make me cum so hard. Box
#503078

My name is Jane and I am a very dominant woman.  I
got into using toys from my first boyfriend and ever
since then I just love to strap on a dildo and use nipple
clamps.  I have a walk-in closet with all kinds of lingerie
and shoes.  I'm not looking for a man who wants to fuck
me I want a man who likes to be my pussy boy and will
listen to whatever I say. Box #349397

I am do excited about talking to someone I just can't
wait.  This is Tammy and boy have I been bad.  I have to
admit my imagination is endless.  I am 23 and very
petite but that doesn't stop me from being a wild pussy-
cat if you know what I mean.  I am a professional by day
and just love to let loose in the evenings.  Come let your
hair down with me. Box #370819

This is Lauren.  I am not in the best position right now.  I
recently left my husband and am on my own.  I would
love to meet new people but haven't been on the social
scene for years.  If you'd like to speak with a sweet
young lady with a lot to offer physically and mentally,
call me. Box #377301

Hola, my name is Maria.  I am a Latin heartthrob.  I
have natural blue eyes and an olive complexion that will
drive you loco.  I would love to dance our nights away
and spend our days making love on the beach of my
beautiful country. Box #396995

Hello this is Joan.  I would like to have a mutual conver-
sation with another adult for once.  I have a newborn
baby and a two year old, that takes up all of my person-
al time.  My husband is never home and I need some fun
in my life.  I would love to meet a caring man who could
help me with my unmet womanly needs. Box #537513

This is Mistress Amanda.  It's time for your lesson in dis-
cipline, are you ready?  Get on your knees.  That's right,
hold your hard cock and call me.  I'll tell you just what to
do with it. Box #538253

I am a submissive girl that needs a new Master. I have to
share him with another girl and he pays more attention
to her than he does to me.  I want to be made to serve
you constantly.  I know I am not the best because I still
have a lot to learn and there are some things that I am
afraid to do but with the right teacher I think I can get
over it. Box #677447

Hi fellows.  I'm Kelly, a southern girl that loves a nice
hard ride. Are you hung hard and long?  Do you like to
give it to a sexy girl from behind?  My tight ass is ready
for the ride of my life.  Please call me baby. Box
#689352

I'm a very beautiful, vivacious woman, 26 years old,
looking for a man with a cock that won't quit.  I'm only
5 feet 4 inches tall, 118 lbs., but my little body's very
greedy and I need that sausage.  Tell me if you can han-
dle this greedy one. Box #698225

I am a petite, perky female with nasty thoughts.  I am
looking for a man who is into golden showers and plea-
surable B&D.  I am attractive and can be very discreet.  I
will try anything to please you.  My name is Alexa, call
me. Box #701656

I want a sexy man who has tattoos because it just looks
so good to me. I have nine tattoos all over my body and
I have a big butt so the one I have on the bottom of my
back looks really nice.  I just love when you paint me all
over with body chocolate and trace it with your tongue.  I
know I am kinky but it's not so bad because I don't like
anything painful I just like to feel good so that's pretty
cool. Box #704429

I have my long legs stretched out on my bare-skinned
rug with absolutely no clothes on.  My pussy is so wet
and creamy and my nipples are really hard.  I've been
horny all day.  Wanna talk to this to this hot girl.  Call
Natalie. Box #716541

Come enjoy Miss Tina's World of Domination.  I have
everything that you could want or imagine.  I have been
a featured performer in nightclubs, head mistress in
numerous dungeons, and have been lifestyle since I can
remember.  I am recruiting new talent for fun. Box
#735035

Very attractive 32 year old female with long blonde hair
and green eyes, searching for a young, horny little sex
toy.  I am 5'8" and have a firm tanned body.  Please be
hyperactivity horny and be willing to be used for my
pleasure.  I need lots of it. Box #744301

Hi, I'm a very attractive petite blonde who knows there's
nothing better than a big black, juicy, well endowed man.
Nothing brings out the slut in me more than a black cock
to hit my little pink pussy.  If you have what I want,
leave me a message....I will get back to you. Box
#764828

COUPLES
If you're a handsome sexual guy who loves hot sex and
naughty games please respond to us.  We are very out-
going and open-minded. Box #566802

Hi, this is Tracy.  My boyfriend and I are looking for
some adventure to spice up our relationship.  I'm looking
for other men and/or women to help me put on a good
show for him to watch and possibly let him join in on.
We can't wait to hear from you. Box #5201
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GET OFF
SEXY DOMINANT KINKY WOMEN

69¢
PER MIN

1-800-889-2444
1-900-336-9700

4.99 PER MIN  18+
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ACROPOLIS
8325 SE McLoughlin (503) 231-9611
Daily 11am-2am
4 stages, full bar, food, cover Wed-Sat
BACKSWING
4579 NE Cully (503) 281-4074
Daily 12n-2am
1 stage, full bar, food
BEAVERS
9603 SE 82nd
M-Sat 11am-2am Sun 4pm-2am
1 stage, beer & wine, snacks
THE BIG BANG
11051 SW Barbur Blvd. (503) 244-3320
Daily 2pm-2:30am
full bar, full menu
BOOM BOOM ROOM
8345 SW Barbur Blvd. (503) 244-7630
M-Sat 2pm-2am Sun 6pm-12mid
1 stage, full bar, wine, food, lottery
BOOM BOOM ROOM EAST
633 SE Powell Blvd. (503) 231-8144
Daily 11am-2am
2 stages, full bar, food, lottery
BOTTOMS UP!
16900 NW St. Helens (503) 621-9844
M-Thu 12pm-12am Fri-Sat noon-2am Sun 10am-12am 
1 stage, full bar, food
CITY LIMITS SHOWGIRLS
17544 SE Stark (503) 252-3529
Sun-Thurs 3pm-3am, Fri-Sat 3pm-4am
3 stages, juice bar
CLUB CABOS
5145 SE McLoughlin (503) 232-3799
Daily 7am-2am
2 stages, full bar
CLUB ROCK
8727 N Lombard (503) 286-9665
Mon 4pm-2:30am, Tue & Wed closed, 
Thu-Sun 8pm-2:30am, full bar, food
CLUB 205
9939 SE Stark (503) 256-0527
Daily 10:30am-2:30am
3 stages, full bar, food
COCKTAILS AND DREAMS
3620 SE 35TH (503) 238-7787
Mon-Sat 11-2:30  Sunday 3pm-2:30am
4 stages, full bar, food
DANCIN’ BARE
8440 N Interstate (503) 285-9073
M-Sat 11:30am-2am Sun 5pm-1am
3 stages, full bar, food, lottery
DEVILS POINT
5305 SE Foster (503) 774-4513
Daily 11am-2:30am
topless dancing, burlesque, bands, full bar, lottery
DILLINGER’S
13305 SE McLoughlin (503) 652-8702
Mon-Sat 11am-2:30am Sun 2pm-2:30am
4 stages, full bar, lottery
DINO’S INN
1008 SE Hawthorne (503) 232-9516
Mon-Sat 11am-2:30am Sun 11am-12mid
1 stage, beer & wine, snacks
THE DOLPHIN I
17180 SE McLoughlin (503) 654-9366
Daily 11:30am-2am
3 stages, full bar, food
THE DOLPHIN II
10360 SW Beaverton Hills. Hwy. (503) 627-0666
Daily 11:30am-2am
4 stages, full bar, food, lottery
DOUBLE DRIBBLE TAVERN
13550 SE Powell (503) 760-7096
Daily 11am-2:30am
1 stage, beer & wine, food
DREAM ON SALOON
15920 SE Stark (503) 253-8765
Mon-Sat 11am-2am, Sun 3pm-2am
2 stages, full bar, food
DV8
5021 SE Powell Blvd. (503) 788-7178
Daily 1pm-2:30am
2 stages, full bar, food
EXOTICA INTERNATIONAL
240 NE Columbia (503) 285-0281
Daily 11am-2:30am
3 stages, full bar, full menu, VIP room
HIDEAWAY PUB
4229 SE 82nd Ave (503) 788-2213
M-Sat 11am-2:30am Sun 11am-12mid
full bar, food
JD’S BAR ‘N’ GRILL
4523 NE 60th (503) 288-9771
Daily 11:30am-2:30am
2 stages, beer & wine, food
JIGGLES
7455 SW. Nyberg Rd. (503) 692-3655
Mon-Thu 3pm-2am, Fri-Sat 3pm-2:30am
18+ juice bar, beautiful women

JODY'S BAR & GRILL
12035 NE Glisan (503) 255-5039
Daily 7am-2:30am
2 stages, full bar, food
MAGIC GARDENS
217 NW 4th (503) 224-8472
M-Sat 12n-2:30am Sun 6pm-2:30am
1 stage, full bar, food
MARY’S CLUB
129 SW Broadway (503) 227-3023
Daily 11:30am-2:30am
1 stage, full bar, snacks, lottery
MONTEGO’S
15826 SE Division
M-Sat 11:30am-2am Sun 11:30am-12m
2 stages, full bar, food
NICOLAI ST. CLUBHOUSE
2460 NW 24th  (503) 227-5384
Mon-Fri 9am-2:30am Sat 11am-2:30am
1 stage, full bar, food
THE PALLAS
13639 SE Powell (503) 760-8128
Daily 11:30 am-2am
3 stages, full bar, food
PIRATE’S COVE
7417 NE Sandy (503) 287-8900
Daily 11am-2:30am
1 stage, full bar, food
POP-A-TOP PUB
6210 NE Columbia (503) 281-3212
Daily 10am-2:30am
3 stages, beer & wine, food
RIVERSIDE CORRAL
545 SE Tacoma (503) 232-6813
Mo-Sa 10am-2:30am Su 1pm-1am
2 stages, full bar, food
ROOSTER’S
605 N Columbia (503)289-1351
Mo-Sa 11am-2am Su 12pm-12am
1 stage, beer & wine, snacks
SAFARI SHOWCLUB
3000 SE Powell (503) 231-9199
Daily 10am-2:30am
3 stages, full bar, food, lottery
SASSY’S BAR & GRILL
927 SE Morrison (503) 231-1606
M-Sat 11am-2am Sun 6pm-2am
2 stages, full bar, food
SOOBIE’S
333 SE 122nd (503) 253-8892
Mon-Sat 11am-2am,
Sun 1pm-2am, 2 stages,
full bar, bento & teriyaki cuisine
STARS CABARET
4570 SW Lombard Ave.
(503) 350-0868
Mon-Sat 11am-2:00am, Sun 4pm-2am
4 stages, full bar, food
THE SUNSET STRIP
10205 SW Parkway (503) 297-8466
Mon-Fri 11:30am-2:30am, Sat 4pm-2:30am, Sun 5pm-2:30am
2 stages, full bar, full menu, vip lounge, champagne room
TOMMY'S
3532 SE Powell (503) 736-1011
Daily 11am-2am
2 stages, full bar, full menu, lottery
TOMMY'S TOO
10335 SE Foster (503) 771-3544
Daily 11am-2am
2 stages, full bar, full menu, lottery
TOMMY'S III
8000 SE Foster (971) 230-0047
Mon-Sat 9:30am-2:30am Sun 10am-2:30am
2 stages, full bar, wine, full menu, lottery
THE VIEWPOINT
82nd & NE Ki l lngswor th  (503)  254-0191
Mon-Sat  11pm-2am, Sun 3pm-12am
3 stages, Full Bar, Food
WILDCATS
10140 SW Canyon Rd. (503) 643-7377
Mon-Fri 11am-2am, Sat-Sun 3pm-2am
2 stages, full bar, food
UNION JACKS
938 E.  Burns ide (503)  236-1125
Dai ly  12n-2:30am
2 stages, Full Bar, Food
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BEAVERTON’S BEST
ADULT SUPER STORE

(503) 643-6645
13355 SW Henry St.

www.dkwilds.com

Numbers 1-99 (black) are reserved for exotic dance
clubs. Numbers above 100 (gray) are reserved for other

adult entertainment businesses. Locations shown on
map are only approximations due to limited resolution.

Xplorations adult business map and guide is provided as
a complete and unbiased guide for the consumer.
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EXOTICA
INTERNATIONAL

www.Exot icaShowClub .co

P o r t l a n d ’s  P r e m i e r  G e n t l e m e n ’s  C l u
240 NE Columbia • 503.285.028

BABY DOLLS
NUDE & LINGERIE MODELING

9050 SW Barbur Blvd.
(503) 245-4545
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“The Gentlemen’s Choice in
Private Lingerie Modeling”
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SW 53rd & Barbur Blvd.
503.768.9235

open 24/7
“The Gentleman’s Choice in
Private Lingerie Modeling”
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Sweet Sensations
Videos / DVDs, Fine Lingerie,
Candles, Massage Oils, and Toys.
10018 SW Canyon Rd. / 503.297.3406
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ADULT VIDEO ONLY STORES (2)
Gresham:  229 SE 181st (503) 661-4454
Mon-Sat 10am-midnight Sun 12n-10am
Vancouver:  10620 NE 4th Plain Rd. (360) 253-2806
Mon-Thu 8am-midnight Fri-Sat 8am-1am Sun 8am-11pm
videos, mags, arcade, toys
ADULT SUPERCENTER
6723 NE Killingsworth (503) 284-7377
Video Visions, Chantilly Lace, The Sugar Shack and More!

ALL ADULT VIDEO
14555 SE McLoughlin Blvd (503) 652-2004
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, arcade, toys
BABY DOLLS
9050 SW Barber (503) 245-4545
Daily 24 hours
private lingerie & nude modeling
BLUE SPOT VIDEO
3232 NE 82nd (503) 251-8944
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, toys, arcade
BUTTERFLY’S
5040 SE Milwaukie #139 (503) 239-8028
Wed, Thu & Sat 11am-6pm (or by appt.)
custom-made clubwear
CASTLE MEGASTORE
9815 SW Capitol Hwy (503) 768-9305
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, novelties, toys
CATHIE'S
8201 SE Powell #H (503) 771-9979
Daily 9am-12am
videos, mags, toys, lingerie
CENTERFOLD SUITES
314 W Burnside, Suite 300 (503) 222-9823
Mon-Thu 10am-4am Fri-Sat 24 hours Sun noon-4am
private lingerie modeling
CINDY’S BOOKSTORE
NW 4th and W Burnside (503) 222-1554
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, toys, arcade
D.K. WILDS
13355 SW Henry (503) 643-6645
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, toys, arcade, leather
FANTASY ADULT VIDEO (6)
3137 NE Sandy (503) 239-6969
I-5 @ 99W:  6440 SW Coronado -  (503) 244-6969
8445 SE McLoughlin -  (503) 238-6969
3714 SE Powell Blvd. - (503) 595-6969
Downtown:  SW 15th & W. Burnside - (503) 295-6969
10720 SW Beaverton, Hillsdale - (503) 235-6969
Daily 24 hours • videos, arcade, mags, novelties
FANTASYLAND (2)
5228 SE Foster Rd. (503) 775-0094
16014 SE 82nd Dr. (503) 655-4667
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, arcade, toys
FASCINATIONS
5226 SE Foster (503) 775-9608
Mon-Sat 10am-3am Sun 10am-12m
live lingerie modeling
FAT COBRA VIDEO
5940 N Interstate (503) 247-DICK (3425)
Daily 10am-4am
videos, magazines, toys, novelties, leather, arcades
FROLICS
8845 NE Sandy Blvd. (503) 408-9640
Daily 24 hours
videos, arcade, novelties, dancers
HARD TIMES VIDEO
311 NW Broadway (503) 223-2398
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, arcade
HONEYSUCKLES LINGERIE
3520 NE 82nd Ave. (503) 252-8351
Daily 24 hours
private lingerie & nude modeling
HOT BOXXX
7720 SE 82nd Ave (503) 774-5544
Daily 10am-3am
videos, magazines, toys, novelties
HOT LIPS LINGERIE BOUTIQUE
5351 NE Sandy Blvd. (503) 287-2HOT
Sun-Thu 11am-2am, Fri & Sat 11am-4am
private lingerie & nude modeling
INTIMATE OBSESSIONS
322 SE 82nd (503)254-4226
Daily 10am-12am
private lingerie & nude modeling
JARDIN
5427 SE 72nd Ave. (503) 777-1365
Sun-Thu 10am-2am, Fri & Sat 10am-4am
private lingerie & nude modeling
JEFFERSON THEATER
1232 SW 12th (503) 223-1846
Daily 24 hours
adult feature-length movies
KITTENZ LINGERIE
14029 SE Stark St. (503) 255-7399
Mon-Thu 11am-mid., Fri-Sat 11am-3am, Sun 3pm-mid.
private lingerie & nude modeling

LIBERATED WORLD
10660 SE Division (503) 257-6881
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, novelties and toys.
LOVE BOUTIQUE
1720 SE 122nd (503) 252-2017
M-Th 10:30am-7:30pm Fri 10:30am-9pm Sat 10:30am-8pm
lingerie, novelties, lotions, cards, gifts
OH ZONE
6218 NE Columbia (503) 284-4759
Daily 10am-3am
video arcade, live models, toys and video
OREGON THEATRE
3530 SE Division (503) 232-7469
Daily from 12noon
adult feature movies
PARADISE VIDEO
14712 SE Stark St. (503) 255-9414
Daily 24 hours
videos, mags, novelties, toys
PEEP HOLE / MR. PEEP’S
709 SE 122nd (503) 257-8617
20625 SW TV Hwy, Aloha OR (503) 356-5624
Simply Everything Adult
videos, showgirls, novelties
PINK KITTY’S
3414 NE 82nd Ave. (503) 255-3570
Daily 24 hours
private lingerie & nude modeling
PRIVATE PLEASURES
10931 SW 53rd Ave. & Barbur (503) 768-9235
Daily 24 hours
private lingerie & nude modeling
RUMORS
2136 E. Burnside (503) 232-4322
M-F 11:30am-7:30pm, Sa 12:30pm-7:30pm, Su 2pm-6pm
lingerie, gowns, costumes, shoes
SECRET PLEASURES
4345 SW Rose Biggi Ave. (503) 644-5730
Sun-Thu 10am-2am, Fri & Sat 10am-4am
private lingerie & nude modeling
SECRET RENDEZVOUS
12503 SE Division (503) 761-4040
Daily 24 hours
private lingerie & nude modeling
SHEENA’S G-SPOT
5421 SE 72nd Ave. (503) 771-8050
3400 NE 82nd Ave. (503) 261-1111
8654 NE Sandy Blvd. (503) 252-8777
Daily 24 hours • Private shows
SHEER SENSATIONS
1441 SE 82nd (503)774-1344
Daily 10am-12am
private lingerie & nude modeling
SILVER SPOON
8521 SW Barbur Blvd (503) 245-0489
Mon-Sat 10am-7pm Sun 12n-5pm
adult novelties & gags, tobacco products & incense
THE SMOKE SHACK
5030 SE Foster Rd. (503) 775-3646
Mon-Sat 8am-8pm Sun 9am-8pm
adult novelties, videos, tobacco products, glassware
SPARTACUS LEATHERS
300 SW 12th Ave. (503) 224-2604
15536 SE 82nd Drive. (503) 657-7666
Downtown: M-Th 10am-11pm, Fri-Sat 10am-12mid

Sun 12n-9pm
Clackamas: Mon-Sat 10am-11pm, Sun 12n-9pm
leather, lingerie, novelties
STILL SMOKIN’
12302 SE Powell Blvd. (503) 762-4219
Mon-Sat 8am-8pm Sun 9am-8pm
adult novelties, videos, tobacco products, glassware
SUGAR DADDYS
13560 SE Powell Blvd. (503) 760-2988
Daily 10am-4am
private lingerie & nude modeling
SWEET SENSATIONS
10018 SW Canyon Rd. (503) 297-3406
Daily 8am-midnight 
videos, erotica, novelties, lingerie
TABOO VIDEO (3)
Portland:  237 SE MLK Blvd. (503) 239-1678
Portland:  2330 SE 82nd Ave. (503) 777-6033
Vancouver:  4811 NE 94th Ave. (360) 254-1126
Daily 24 hours
videos, arcade, mags, novelties
TEMPTATIONS
330 SW 3rd Ave. (503) 224-2338
4229 SE 82nd (503) 771-9774
Sun-Thu 11am-1am, Fri & Sat 11am-3am
videos, magazines, novelties
VALENTINE VIDEO
5335 NE Sandy Blvd. (503) 288-9201
Daily Noon-10pm
rare and discount DVDs
X-OTIC TAN
3242 NE 82nd (503) 257-0622
Daily 10am-midnight
private lingerie & nude modeling
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A
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D

SALEM
THE FIREHOUSE

5782 PORTLAND ROAD NE
(503) 393-4782
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, LOTTERY
11AM - 2AM / 7 DAYS

STARS CABARET
103 PINE STREET NE 
(503) 370-8063
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, SPORTS ROOM, 4 STAGES
MON - SAT 11AM - 2:30AM, SUN 4PM - 2:30AM

CHEETAH’S
3453 SILVERTON ROAD 
(503) 391-6901
JUICE BAR, SPECIAL SHOWS
6PM - CLOSE / 7 DAYS

BOB’S ADULT BOOKS
3815 STATE STREET
(503) 363-3846
ADULT BOOKS, VIDEOS, 63 CH ARCADE,
AND MINI-THEATRE 
9AM - 2AM / 7 DAYS

ALBANY
ADULT SHOP
3404 SPICER DRIVE SE / (541) 812-2522
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

EUGENE
SILVER DOLLAR CLUB
2620 W 10TH PLACE / (541) 485-2303
BEER & WINE, FOOD, DANCERS W/ 3 STAGES
MON - SAT 11:30AM - 2:30AM, SUN 6PM - 2:30AM
B&B DISTRIBUTORS
710 W 6TH AVE / (541) 683-8999
VIDEOS, ARCADE, CLOTHING, NOVELTIES,
VIEWING ROOM (WATCH OR BE WATCHED!)
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
FANTASYLAND
2727 WILLAMETTE / (541) 345-5065
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, LOTIONS & CREAMS
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
GREAT ALASKA BUSH CO.
1030 HIGHWAY 99 / (541) 688-9027
BAR, FOOD, DANCERS
12NOON - 2AM / 7 DAYS
THE HOT BODY CLUB
2165 W. 11TH AVENUE / (541) 683-6021
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, DANCERS W/ 2 STAGES
MON - FRI NOON - 2AM, SAT & SUN 2PM - 2AM
ADULT SHOP
290 RIVER ROAD
(541) 688-5411
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

ADULT LAND
2755 SOUTH PACIFIC HIGHWAY / (541) 770-5493

VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
MON - THU 9AM - 10PM, FRI & SAT 10AM - MID.

SUNDAYS 10AM - 9PM
ADULT SHOP

3340 NORTH PACIFIC HIGHWAY / (541) 776-9964
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, NOVELTIES, CLOTHES

MON - THU 10AM - 9PM, FRI & SAT 10AM - 10PM
CLOSED ON SUNDAYS

THE DALLES
ADULT SHOP 

3506 W 6TH / (541) 298-1874
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE

8AM - 2AM / 7 DAYS

BEND
STARS CABARET

197 NE THIRD ST. / (541) 388-4081
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, BEAUTIFUL DANCERS

CALL FOR HOURS
ADULT SHOP

197 NE THIRD ST. / (541) 312-8100
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, BODY JEWELRY, NOVELTY GIFTS

24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
DID WE MISS A LOCATION?  LET US KNOW!
Call 503.241.4317 / Fax 503.241.7239 / xmag@qwest.net

SPICE VIDEO
3473 SILVERTON ROAD

(503) 370-7080
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, MULTI CH. ARCADE

24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

ADULT SHOP
155 LANCASTER DRIVE SE

(503) 585-8288
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, MULTI CH. ARCADE

24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

ADULT SHOP
3113 RIVER ROAD

(503) 390-4371
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, MULTI CH. ARCADE

10AM - MIDNIGHT / 7 DAYS

ADULT SHOP
5530 COMMERCIAL ST SE

(503) 763-6754
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, MULTI CH. ARCADE

24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

ADULT SHOP
2410 MISSION ST. S

(503) 763-3556
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, MULTI CH. ARCADE

24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

Southern Oregon XplorationsSouthern Oregon Xplorations

ADULT SHOP
720 GARFIELD STREET
(541) 345-2873
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

SPRINGFIELD
CASTLE MEGASTORE
3270 GATEWAY / (541) 988-9226
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, NOVELTIES, CLOTHES
SUN - THU 8AM - 2AM, FRI & SAT 8AM - 3AM
EXCLUSIVELY ADULT
1166 SOUTH A. STREET / (541) 726-6969
VIDEOS, MAGS, CLOTHES, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
SHAKERS BAR AND GRILL
1195 MAIN STREET / (541) 736-5177
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, DANCERS
NOON - 2:30AM DAILY
B & B ADULT VIDEO
2289 OLYMPIC STREET / (541) 726-7317
VIDEOS, ARCADE, CLOTHING, NOVELTIES, VIEWING ROOM
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
BRICK HOUSE
136 4TH STREET / (541) 988-1612
FULL BAR, FULL MENU, DANCERS, 1 STAGE & 2 CAGES!
MON - SAT 3PM - 2:30AM

CORVALLIS
ADULT SHOP
2315 9TH ST NW / (541) 754-7039
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
10AM - 2AM / 7 DAYS

RICE HILL
ADULT SHOP
45 MILES SOUTH OF EUGENE (RICE HILL EXIT #148 OFF OF I-5)
726 JOHN LONG ROAD / (541) 849-3344
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS

MEDFORD
CASTLE MEGASTORE
1113 PROGRESS DRIVE / (541) 608-9540
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, TOYS, NOVELTIES, CLOTHES
9AM - 1AM / 7 DAYS
THE HOT BODY CLUB
3 SOUTH RIVERSIDE / (541) 772-4079
FULL BAR, FULL MENU
MON - FRI NOON - 2AM, SAT & SUN 2PM - 2AM
ADULT SHOP 
261 BARNETT ROAD / (541) 772-5220
VIDEOS, MAGAZINES, BOOKS, NOVELTIES, ARCADE
24 HOURS / 7 DAYS
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